LakeLand Village Water
Company
PO Box 108
Allyn, WA 98524
360.275.2474

December 12, 2023

NOTICE OF PROPOSED SURCHARGE

LakeLand Village Water Company has asked the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission for permission for a surcharge to update our
Comprehensive Water System Plan* as required by The State of
Washington Department of Health. The proposed surcharge is to recover
70% of the $100,000.00 loan required to complete the plan, plus interest
charges and state excise taxes. If approved, the surcharge will begin on
February 1, 2024 and end on January 31, 2034 or upon the recovery of
70% of the loan (principal plus interest and excise taxes) whichever comes
first.

The surcharge would be $1.10 per month per customer and reflected on
your March 2024 billing.

Surcharge may be paid (within 90 days of effective date) in a one-time
payment of $81.37 per customer and save on interest cost.

The charge for this service is not subject to cancellation or reduction for
seasonal or temporary periods. This will be an additional charge on the
monthly bill, unless you paid the one-time fee.

*Comprehensive Water System Plan

The principal goal of water system planning is to identify current demands
and future needs and apply available resources most efficiently in order to

provide high quality service at the lowest cost while protecting the
community’s health. Planning is a cornerstone of the water system
capacity. Water systems with strong technical, managerial and financial
capacity are well positioned to provide efficient, high quality service now
and into the future.



If you have any questions about the proposed filing and how it will affect
you, please call LakeLand Village Water Company at 360.275.2474.

The commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower
or higher than the company’s request, depending on the results of the
investigation. You can comment on the case by using the "Submit a
Comment” feature on the Commission’s website at www.utc.wa.gov or by
using the contact information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 477250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Email: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1 (888) 333-WUTC (9882)

Sincerely,

LakeLand Village Water Company
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